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FFR 24 2017

Ms. Shaila Chowdhury, Chief Environmental Engineer
Division of Environmental Analysis

California Department of Transportation

P.O. Box 942874, MS-27

Sacramento, CA 94274-0001

Dear Ms. Chowdhury:

APPROVAL OF REVISED COMPREHENSIVE TOTAL MAXIMUM DAILY LOAD
(TMDL) MONITORING PLAN: CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
(CALTRANS)

State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) staff has reviewed the
revised Comprehensive TMDL Monitoring Plan dated January 2017 addressing the
requirements of the Caltrans Statewide Storm Water Permit (Attachment |V Section
I11.LA.1). Caltrans has properly addressed the permit requirements; therefore the revised
Plan is hereby approved.

Thank you for your agency’s collaboration with State Water Board staff to properly
address the TMDL monitoring requirements. If you have any questions regarding the
implementation of your approved Comprehensive TMDL Monitoring Plan, please
contact Ms. Gayleen Perreira, Chief of Municipal Storm Water Unit, at (916) 341-5497
or gayleen.perreira@waterboards.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Thomas Howard
Executive Director

cc: (see next page)
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